
Growth Planning Committee 

Minutes 

March 15, 2022 

 

 

Attendees:   Dan Saunders, Chair, Paul Hogan, Janet Powell, Secretary, Werner 

Gilliam, Director of Planning and Development, James McMann, 

Liz Johnson, Eli Rubin, Community Planner 

 

Absentees:  Jim Fitzgerald, Vice-Chair 

 

Dan called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  He announced that Jim 

Fitzgerald would be resigning from his seat as Vice-Chair of the GPC and 

thanked him for his outstanding service. 

 

Dan also mentioned that while the Committee is tasked with reviewing the 

Comp Plan and making the first set of revisions, it then goes to the respective 

departments and committees who will have additional opportunities to suggest 

changes to the working document. 

 

Werner led the reading of the Draft #9, Chapters on Public Facilities and 

Services and Transportation. Eli recorded the changes decided upon during the 

discussion to Draft #9. 

This is the current working version currently available to both committee 

members and the public.  

The following revisions are now noted. (See document In link below.) 

 

Town Goals Policies Strategies Draft 9 (2).docx 

 

The minutes of the March 1, 2022 meeting were unanimously approved as 

written. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for April 5, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

We pick up at line 32 on the Transportation Chapter and then review Cultural 

Resources. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Powell 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t1Gg8OXaW901ns-7ypmJ-HuyFwxVHkwr/edit

